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Comments-Petition to modify Maine’s solid waste management rules:

| am a member of the Penobscot Nation and under no circumstances want any form of sewage from
the Juniper Ridge Landfill dumped into the Penobscot River-we do not want to be the dumping
grounds for all of New England. So YES change the rules to prevent out of state waste and any waste
from polluting our waters of the Penobscot River.

Cynthia L. Ketchum
5447 8™ Road South
Arlington VA 22204
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